

Weekly PCN Newsletter – 18 October 2019

For action: We are holding a data sharing task and finish group on 7 November between 1200 and 1430pm with LMC, OUH and other system partners to try and finally resolve some of the system wide data sharing issues previously raised by LMC. It would be good to have one or two Clinical Directors (or Practice Mangers) join us for this discussion. Any takers please let Hannah know.

For Information: Local Investment scheme for Q3 and Q4 – due to the change to the locality commissioning meetings (shorter and some localities having on alternate months), we have changed the emphasis on the scheme for the last half of the year to focus on PCN development. Please find it attached (attachment 4) we will be circulating this in the GP bulletin to practice managers but wanted to give you a heads up as we will be asking PCN Clinical Directors at the end of the year to confirm that practices have been involved with the PCN development

For Information: Future arrangements for NHS Commissioning (attachment 1), you may have already received this via your Practice Manager or in the General Practice Bulletin.

For Information: **BOB ICS October 2019 bulletin (attachment 2)**

For Information: information on Out of Hours Influenza Antiviral Service for Care Homes (attachment 3) please contact Jill Gillet if interested.

For Information: Please find a recent case study on Primary Care Networks from South Coast Medical Group PCN here. Please let us know if there any success in your PCN you would like us to publicise.

For Information: an invitation have been sent out for Kahootz to Clinical Directors, please let us know if you have not received the invitation. We are currently comparing the Kahootz platform to the capabilities in GP Teamnet. We suggest we review Kahootz (which is free) in a few months to see how useful it is compared to GP Teamnet